
Prekindergarten Class Newsletter for 

January 
 

Welcome back!  We will spend this week getting back into our “groove” as we 
come up with our “new year’s resolutions” and decorate bells to “ring in” the 
New Year.    

We will be learning about the season of winter this month.  We will learn about 
winter weather and what people do in the winter.  We will also talk about 
animals and how they get ready for the winter season.  We will make bird 
feeders to help our little feathered friends with their winter food supply.  
***Pajama Day is Friday the 17th.  We will all wear our winter p.j.’s to school!  
We will have waffles & hot chocolate and watch Veggie Tales!!!  

 We will also learn about Martin Luther King Jr., and why we celebrate his life. 
We will emphasize about kindness, making peace, and getting along with others.  

Our Bible stories this month will be:  Jesus growing up and being baptized, 
Jesus healing a lame man, The Good Samaritan, and Jesus calms the storm and 
walks on water. 

 

Upcoming events (mark your calendars) 

Thursday, January 16th—Field trip  

Friday January 17th-----Pajama day 

Monday January 20th----No school/Closed—Holiday 

 


